

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: mmps@priestlev.academy Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

Dear parents and carers,

Thank you to all of you who came to the Jubilee celebration on Monday. I'm sure you will agree it was a lovely event and I know the children really loved sharing it with you.

At the time, I reminded parents that although they could take a photo of their own child – you must respect other children's and parent's privacy. Photos of other children and their families should not be taken or shared on social media.

Unfortunately, someone has shared images of our day on social media. We need to remind you that this must not happen and ask that if you have done so – please take them down.

Unfortunately, if this occurs again, I will have to prevent all parents from taking photos at school events – something I do not really wish to do.

Thank you

Lorraine Martin

Headteacher









